
From: Ellen Cole
To: James Russell
Cc: Michael Pocalyko
Subject: GMU-1572-19 Renewal
Date: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 5:54:26 PM

James,
 
Thank you for your message.
Special Investigations would also like to renew this contract for a fifth and final year under the
current terms, conditions and pricing.
We will consider this agreement in effect until July 8, 2024.
Best regards,
 
 
Ellen Cole
Managing Director
M 703.598.8233
ellen@specinv.com
 
From: James Russell <jrussell@gmu.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 11:25:43 AM
To: Michael Pocalyko <mike@specinv.com>
Subject: GMU-1572-19 Renewal
 
Hello:
 
I hope you are well.
 
Our current contract is set to expire on July 9, 2023. At this time we would like to renew the contract
for a fifth and final year under the current terms, conditions and pricing. If you are in agreement
please respond in the affirmative. No further paperwork will be required.
 
 
Thank you.
 
James F. Russell
Purchasing Director
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